

## Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to third grade! It will be a busy and challenging year. We are asking all third graders to bring their own supplies to school. Frequently, you can buy them less expensively by watching the Back-to-School sales. **Students are responsible for maintaining their supplies throughout the year**; therefore, each child should have the following materials:

- Multiple packs of yellow #2 pencils (12 or more). Please sharpen prior to the first day of school- no mechanical pencils.
- 1 package of 3x5 index cards, white, unruled.
- 1 package of colored pencils (12 or more)
- 1 package of washable markers (12 or more)
- Glue sticks
- Scissors-blunt end, child size
- Erasers (cap or block)
- Supply box-hard plastic, 8 ½ x 5
- 2 spiral notebooks-70 pages, one subject (wide ruled)
- 1 highlighter

In addition, the following items would be very useful in the classroom if you would like to donate them to your child's class:

- Box of tissues (no lotion)
- Box of gallon sized ziplock bags
- Box of sandwich bags
- Plastic spoons

"Trapper Keeper" style binders and large pencil boxes are not needed as there is limited storage in desks. All items should be clearly marked with the owner's name.

Sincerely,

Third Grade Teachers



